
 

 

 
Technology to Support Indepdendence 

 
Creating a person-centered housing and 
housing support plan is a key process in 
helping people live the life they want to live. 
Supports to live independently are often the 
largest barrier faced by families helping their 
loved ones to create a sustainable housing 
plan. 
 
While technology can never replace human 
touch, it can certainly help to increase 
independence thus decreasing the need (and 
expense) for human “Just in Case” supports.  
 
 

 

Join us for a virtual presentation on the various types of technological assistance available today 
and how others have implemented its use to increase independence and reduce support costs. 

 
Une navigatrice de logement sera présente lors de cette présentation. 

 
 

 

Registration Details 
 
Date:  June 11 – 6:00 – 7:30 pm        
Contact:   Melissa Boivin melissab@lccctbay.org 
 

Date:  June 15 – 2:00 – 3:30 pm        
Contact:  Alex Shannan alexandra.shannan@surreyplace.ca 
 
Date:  June 17 – 10:00 – 11:30 am    
Contact:  Martha Beach mbeach@dsoser.com 
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